
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Blaise                     Term: Summer 1                  Topic: Food Glorious Food 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

This term, Blaise class have been growing 

vegetables from…vegetables!  

Each week we have made something 

yummy in cooking and then, after 

smelling, touching and - in some cases, 

tasting the vegetables we have used the 

scraps to plant and grow new ones. 
 

We have many pots containing potatoes, 

tomatoes, peppers, garlic, spring onion, 

sweetcorn, carrots and even strawberries! 
 

We also made some paintings of our 

favourite foods and 3D cardboard flowers 

using cardboard rolls with leftover 

eggshells in the centre and grew cress 

inside them. 
 

In Bag Around the Circle we have been 

smelling herbs and spices linked to the 

sounds S, A, T, P, I, N and moving to the 

Jolly Phonic songs with help from the 

adults. 
 

We have all enjoyed exploring our newly 

refurbished sensory room and Hydro Pool! 

We love sitting in the musical, light-up 

bool pool, watching the changing 

colours of the hydro projector and lights, 

tracking the light-up ducks, being tickled 

by the bubbles and listening to the 

underwater music. Some of us have now 

managed to reduce the amount of floats 

we need as we practice walking in the 

pool, and others are now so relaxed that 

we can keep our eyes open for the whole 

session! 
 

This term is also a significant one as we all 

prepare for the queen’s platinum jubilee. 

To decorate our areas, we made red, 

white and blue bunting. We created 

planters to hang on the walls in the 

sensory garden using adapted and 

decorated milk bottles and of cause - we 

all needed a crown! 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Friday 27th May - End of term 

 Monday 6th June – Start of Summer term 2 


